

New Teaching Staff 2019!

Following a very successful recruitment drive, we are delighted to share that exceptional teaching staff have been appointed and ready for September! We look forward to welcoming our new staff to our community.



Mr Tipler & Ms Shah: Curriculum Leaders of Maths

Mr Tipler graduated from the University of Manchester in 2014 with a first class BSc in Mathematics. Mr Tipler is joining Wootton Park from Rugby School, where he has spent the last three years and has worked as the second in department as well as coaching the school's basketball team. In addition to basketball, Isaac also enjoys live music and fishing.

Ms Shah completed her degree in BSc Mathematics and Educational Studies. Ms Shah started her career as a maths teacher, taking on the responsibility of looking at innovating the learning experience for learners in maths within her first year at the school. In the 4 years that followed, she took on the role of key stage 3 co-ordinator and more recently key stage 5 co-ordinator. In her spare time, she enjoys drawing, painting, dancing (trained in classical Indian dancing) and playing hockey regularly for a local team and has a black belt in Taekwondo.

Ms Jones: Teacher of PE

Ms Jones holds a degree in Sport and Exercise Science from the University of Northampton and is committed to supporting learners to achieve their full potential, both inside and outside the classroom.

Ms Fox: Second in Science

Ms Fox holds a Biological Sciences Masters degree from Oxford University and joins us as Second in Science

Ms Lobendhan: Teacher of Maths

Ms Lobendhan holds a first class degree in Pharmaceutical Science. She spent several years working in STEM environments before deciding to retrain as a teacher of secondary Mathematics. Her interests include promoting diversity, inclusivity and equality and she is a qualified mental health first aider.

Ms Price: Primary Teacher

Ms Price joins us as a Newly Qualified Teacher with a BA Hons in Primary Education QTS from University of Northampton, having previously worked in a range of primary school settings as a Teaching Assistant.

Ms Russell: Primary Teacher

Ms Russell attended De Montfort University where she graduated with a BA (Hons) in History, she then moved on to complete her PGCE at Kingston University. She has taught Year 1 for the past two years and was part of the PE team that organised and participated in sports around Surrey. During her spare time she likes to draw and spend time with family and friends.

Mr Pape: Year 3 teacher

Mr Pape studied at Northampton University gaining a BA in Primary Education. He has been teaching for 11 years and has experience teaching in years 3 to 6. Over the years he has led a variety of subjects including English, music and computing as well as overseeing e-safety and being an educational visits coordinator. In his spare time, he plays in a band. When he's not gigging, he also performs as a professional wrestler for a local wrestling company.

Ms Wilson: Primary Teacher

Ms Wilson graduated from the University of Cumbria with a Primary Teaching degree with QTS in 2010. She went on to work for a charity for 2 years before teaching at a school in Milton Keynes. Whilst there she has led the Year 3 Team and become Reading Manager more recently. Outside of school, she enjoys singing in a choir and spending time with her friends and family.

Ms Roman Fernandez: Teacher of MFL

Ms Roman Fernandez gained a degree in Political Science and Sociology and completed Postgraduate qualifications to teach Spanish as a foreign language at the University of Granada.

In the UK, she completed her PGCE in MFL (Spanish) and gained Qualified Teaching Status from Leicester University. In her spare time, she loves going to the theatre, opera and concerts as well as travelling both in the UK and abroad.

Mr Foster: Teacher of PE

Mr Foster graduated from Loughborough University with a BSc (Hons) degree in Sport and Exercise Science. He then went on to complete his PGCE in Physical Education with QTS at Newman University Birmingham. Outside of school, he is a keen allround sportsman who loves to get out on the golf course as often as he can.

Ms Ciesielski: Curriculum Leader of Expressive Arts

Ms Ciesielski holds a degree in Contemporary Dance and will join as our lead for Expressive Arts. Outside of school, she enjoys yoga and bootcamp sessions.

Mr Gordon: Teacher of Geography

Having gained a BEng(Hons) degree in Civil Engineering through Loughborough University, Mr Gordon went on to Commission into the British Army through the Royal Military Academy Sandhurst. During his career in the Army, George completed an MSc in Water and Environmental Management. In his spare time, he is interested in travelling, playing sports, and has led a number of trekking expeditions.





Northampton Town Girls Football Opportunities





Whole School Photograph 2019!

A highlight of the academic year! This year's whole school photograph will take place on Tuesday 18th June 2019.

Please ensure all learners arrive to school in full uniform please.



Hope Centre Challenge

We were extremely proud to hear that Logan in year 2 joined the 5-mile cycle challenge for the Hope Centre.

Issue No: 7 Date: 16 June 2019

As well as raising £235 himself, which was then doubled by match funding from Company Grant Thornton, Logan made it his mission to learn how to ride a bike so that he could take part in the challenge to raise money for the homeless.

The Hope Centre contacted us to say that Logan's achievement was incredible!





